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MEMORANDUM  
 
TO: Dawn Chang, Director 
  Department of Land and Natural Resources (DLNR) 
 
FROM:  Robert Cundiff, Chair    
  Small Business Regulatory Review Board (SBRRB) 
   
DATE:  June 06, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Amendments to Hawaii Administrative Rules - Title 13  
 Chapter 95, “Rules Regulating the Taking and Selling of Certain Marine 

Resources,” Before Public Hearing 

  

 
The Small Business Regulatory Review Board (SBRRB) provides recommendations to 
State and County agencies on proposed rules and proposed rule amendments pursuant 
to Chapter 201M, Hawaii Revised Statutes. 
 
Please be advised that at the SBRRB’s May 30, 2023 board meeting, the members 
heard from Mr. David Sakoda, Program Manager, and Mr. Bryan Ishida, Aquatic 
Biologist from DLNR’s Division of Aquatic Resources (DAR), regarding the above-
captioned proposed amended administrative rules before the public hearing.  

 
Upon review and discussion, the SBRRB members unanimously agreed to move the 
proposal onto public hearing.   
 
The SBRRB members wish to thank Messrs. Sakoda and Ishida for attending the board 
meeting and presenting the proposed amendments.  Their extensive outreach to the 
potentially impacted stakeholders and comprehensive presentation are highly 
appreciated.   
 
c:  Governor Josh Green, M.D. 

David Sakoda, Program, DAR, DLNR 
Bryan Ishida, Aquatic Biologist, DAR, DLNR 
Taryn Rodighiero, SBRRB Discussion Leader 
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